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DATE:  January 23, 2008 
 
 

TO:   Business Leader 
 
RE:     5th Annual Police Motor Officer Extreme Training Challenge  
 
The Carson City Sheriff’s Office is seeking sponsors for the “5th Annual Police Motor 
Officer Extreme Training Challenge, to be held on June 20th and 21st at Mills Park in 
Carson City.   The event will help raise money for the Carson City Boys and Girls Club, 
moving very close to meeting their building project goals.  Last years event helped us 
raise over $1,500 for that very project and this year we would like to double that 
donation.   
 
The Police Motor Officer Training Challenge event promotes and demonstrates safe 
motorcycle riding skills and gives the motorcycle officers imperative ongoing training.  
The training is critical and necessary for the officers to provide effective enforcement 
atop two wheels.  In addition, the event will host a skills based competition in which law 
enforcement motorcycle officers from all over the west coast demonstrate their skills on a 
closed course.  The officers will be maneuvering their respective department issued 
motorcycles through several cone patterns in a very competitive and exciting event. 
 
I hope you will join with the Sheriff’s Office by becoming a “Proud Sponsor” of the 
Extreme Training Challenge.  For more information regarding the event or how to 
become a sponsor, please contact Michelle Cullen at 342-8089 or Kimberly Adams at 
690-2164.  For tax ID number reference, you may email Deputy Jarrod Adams at 
JAdams@ci.carson-city.nv.us.  Thank you for all your support. 
 
Please send your donation to: Carson City Sheriff’s Office (Reference- CCSO Motor Event) 

     Attn: Sgt Cullen 
     911 E. Musser Street 
     Carson City, NV  89701 
 
 
Kenneth T. Furlong       Mike Cullen 
Sheriff         Sergeant 
 
 
 
Hal Hansen 
Chief Professional Officer 
Boys and Girls Club of Western Nevada        


